
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

We are excited to be hosting our first event of the year on Thursday 26th October 2023 at 

6.30pm. To ensure there is food for all, this is a ticketed event. Tickets are £2 per adult and 

£1 per child.   

Get your checked shirts and jeans at the ready for a fun night of games, music and dancing with 

Embrace socials. There will be apple tart, hot dogs and drinks for Supper after the fun and 

games. 

Please return the below reply slips with payment in an envelope marked “PTFA Harvest 

Hoedown” to your class teacher as soon as possible, but no later than Thursday 19th October.  

We welcome all support from parents and carers with the running of school events so please also 

let us know on the slip below if you can volunteer your time to support us with any future PTFA 

events.  

As always thank you for your continued support, 

Omagh County Primary School PTFA!  

 

********************************************************************************************************* 

Reply Slip – Please return to your class teacher by Thursday 19th October 2023 

Child/Children’s Name: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

I have enclosed £………………… in cash (in a sealed envelope) for  

Number of adults attending: …………  Number of children attending: ………… 

Parent/Carer:……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

********************************************************************************************************* 

I can help at PTFA events and my name is ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

My mobile number/e-mail address for contacting is  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 



 

Don’t forget your donations for our food bank 

and winter coat project collection next week.  

 

 


